Catholic Primary

<u>NEWSLETTER</u>



17th Dec 2021



Congratulations to our termly trophy winners!

Class 1: Progress Cup is awarded to Maddison Pugh

Sports Cup is awarded to James Slater

Class 2: Progress Cup is awarded to Charlie Dickinson

Sports Cup is awarded to James Clark

Christmas Numbers Club Winners

1st Prize Number 77: Mrs Anne Darbyshire 2nd Prize Number 47 Mr & Mrs B Spar

Friends Christmas Fair

A massive thank you to all the parents and helpers who helped, contributed and supported the Christmas Fair. A fantastic £565.00 was raised for school funds. Well done everyone!

Charity Donations

A cheque for £110.00 has been sent to the Lancaster and District Homeless Shelter following the Nativity service. Thank you to everyone who contributed.

Judo-Before School Club

Judo will start again on a Thursday 6th January at 8.00am. The sessions which have all ready been paid for are (6th January, 13th January and the 20th January) A further three sessions will be added up to half term (27th January, 3rd February and the 10th February, if children wish to participate in these additional three there will be a subsidised cost of £7.50 for the three sessions).

Curling—Class 2

We have been extremely fortunate to have been offered free curling lessons for Class 2 by Barton Grange. There will be five lessons in total taking place during school time from Monday 10th January. It will be fantastic for the children to experience a new sport and who knows what stars we could have for the future. Barton Grange do run a junior curling club, so hopefully some of the children may be inspired to take up the sport regularly.

Forest Schools—Class 1

Class 1 will be experiencing forest school activities in the Spring term on a Monday afternoon linked with their topic.

After School Clubs

After School Clubs will start again next term and the first of these will hopefully be on **Tuesday 11thJanuary** 3.30-4.30pm with Class 1 doing multi-skills and Class 2 having art club. An email will be sent in the New Year to confirm attendance.

Admissions -September 2022

The deadline to apply for a primary school place for September 2022 is the 15th January 2022.

Merry Christmas



As we close for Christmas we count our blessings that we have been fortunate to be able to enjoy all the lovely events that were planned, the Nativity, Panto, Christmas Fair and the Christmas lunch and party at Barton Manor Hotel yesterday. The children are definitely ready for a well earned rest!

All the staff wish to thank you all for the thoughtful cards, messages and gifts we have received; all of which are hugely appreciated. We wish you all a very happy Christmas and peaceful New Year have fun and stay safe.

Diary

Tuesday 4th January 8.45am School re-opens

Thursday 27th January am Fire Safety (Yrs2 & 3) and (Yrs 5 & 6)

Tuesday 8th February am Van Gogh Alive Exhibition at Media City (Class 2)

